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• Fresh Today commenced delivering hot lunches to all classrooms on Monday, 18th 

November. The feedback has been very positive and there is great excitement about 

the delivery each day. The children are enjoying reviewing the food and figuring out 

their preferred options.  

• After-school activities have also started. Science, French, Keyboard lessons, Speech 

& Drama, Rugby, GAA and Choir are all on offer. 

• October was Friendship Month in St. Joseph’s. Classes from 3rd – 6th completed an 

Anti-Bullying survey and the Stay Safe programme is being covered in all classes 

throughout the school.  

 

 

 


